A Little Vine Primitive Baptist Church
April 30 - Q

UPDATE ON PLANNED CHURCH SERVICES

We plan to have online services again this Sunday (5/3/2020) but to
meet together in person again starting next Sunday (5/10/202), with
the added cautionary steps of:

(1) staying within 25% of our capacity (so that we can have about 35
people there),

(2) wearing facial coverings,

(3) spreading out across the sanctuary (and kitchen and overflow
area) to maintain social distancing,

(4) foregoing the handshake, and

(5) not having lunch at church.

While those restrictions won't have us completely "back to normal,"
we all agree that it's a small price to pay so that we can meet in
person again.

We will also plan to live-stream the services going forward, for those
not able to join us in person (due to COVID precautions, illness,
inability to get to church, or not residing in the area).

We understand that each person will need to determine for
themselves what is best and to act accordingly.
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